From: Spatial Planning
Sent: 13 September 2019 13:35
To: Planning

Cc: Spatial Planning | A < s Da Costa, David

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/4012/P

Dear David

Thank you for consulting TfL on this application, copy attached.

Having assessed the proposals, I can confirm that TfL has no strategic transport comments to
make on this planning application. TfL would encourage the provision of cycle storage in line
with the draft London Plan.

Please contact me if I can be of any further assistance.

Regards

Spatial Planning
Transport for London

Andrew Thynne
Planning Technician | City Planning




